Bellport Village Program Fund

The Village of Bellport
In Partnership with
The Bellport Village Program Fund

Invite You to the Unveiling of the
Newly Restored Bowling Alley
& Recreational Space
of the Community Center

Sunday May 26th, 2019

4pm - 6pm

Ribbon Cutting at Spm
Food and Refreshments Will Be Served
For Further Information and Inquiries

Please Visit
\l
.

www.bellportvillage501.o0rg



